Monica Hawkins

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Rick Champagne <champagner4@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 9, 2019 11:51 AM
Monica Hawkins

Re: Application for Recreation Committee

Sure | would be happy to help in any
Way that is beneficial to are municipality

Rick

Sent from my iPhone

Onlan9, 2019, at 11:09 AM, Monica Hawkins <monica.hawkins@eastferris.ca> wrote:

Good morning Rick, hope all is well.

| wish to advise you that your application to sit on the Parks, Recreation and Culture Committee was
brought to Council last night and unfortunately your application was unsuccessful. Although Council did
not acceptyour application to the Recreation Committee, Mayor Rochefort asked that | forward you the
e-mail below received from her.

From Mayor Rochefort:
If appropriate, when speaking with Richard Champagne, could you share with him the following
message or forward the email to him.

It would be wonderful if Richard put his name forward for the Centennial Celebration Committee. The
Municipality's Centennial Celebration is going to become a very important Committee in the next year
and well into 2021, and requires community leaders. The Celebration will specifically focus on Corbeil
and Richard and his family are an integral part of its history. In fact he has already started work on
identifying the founders that we want to recognize. Richard's enterprising nature and leadership
qualities are exactly what we need if we are going to deliver on our Centennial Celebration. It would be
a pleasure to work along with Richard on this important project...and | do hope he will say YES!

Pauline Rochefort
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